
Newsletter No. 1 

Monday 11th September 

Tel: 01706 344609 

Email: sbm@tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

Website: www.tonacliffe.lancs.sch.uk 

                    Please remember to visit our website for long term dates.  Thank you. 

Monday 11th September: After school sports clubs begin. 

Monday 11th September: Swimming lessons every Monday for Purple Class until half term. 

Monday 11th September: Year 6 Bikeability week. 

Monday 18th September: Reception Phonics workshop– 9am, 2:45pm & 5:30pm. 

Monday 25th September: Years 3 & 4 Parents multiplication workshop– 2:45pm & 5:30pm. 

Wednesday 27th September: Reception Prospective parents open day– 9:30am & 1:45pm. 

Friday 28th September: European Languages Day. 

Wednesday 4th October: 2:15-3:15pm – Smoothwall parent’s workshop. 

Monday 9th October: School Council Sponsored Run week. 

Monday 9th October: Reception handwriting workshop– 9am, 2pm & 5pm. 

Tuesday 10th October: Harvest Festival– bring a tin. 

Monday 16th October: Year 1 Phonics Screening orkshops– 2:45pm & 5pm. 

Tuesday 17th October: Individual school photograph day. 

Wednesday 18th October: Parents’ Evening– 3:45pm-6pm. 

Thursday 19th October: Parents’ Evening– 3:45pm-6pm. 

Friday 20th October: End of Autumn 1– school closes for half term. 

As you are aware, school budgets are extremely tight and this makes it incredibly difficult for us to purchase resources that our chil-

dren need. If anybody is having a summer clear out and finds any of the following (in good condition!), please consider donating 

them to school rather than throwing them away or taking them to the charity shop. We really would be grateful!  

If you are able to donate any of these items, please pass them onto Miss Coxhead, Miss Stork or Miss Griffiths. If you have anything 

of a similar nature that you think might be useful, please do let us know too! 

 Cushions or other den building materials 

 Child sized rocking chair or rocking horse 

 Individual trampoline 

 Exercise ball 

 Small seesaw 

 Silicone straws or hard, plastic straws 

 Lava lamp 

 Spinning toys that can be sat or stood on 

 Large buckets. 

School Council and Green Team nominations are taking place. 

Members will be presented with their badges in the celebration 

assembly taking place on Monday 25th September. 



House Points 

            

                                   Dolphin:      279 

                         Octopus:     254 

                         Seahorse:    240 

                 Starfish:       262 

  

Well done 

to the  Dolphin Team who are this 

week’s winners. 

 

Nursery:   All of Nursery 

Green Class:    All of Green Class.  

Pink Class:    Lola-Mae L. & Lucy S. 

White Class:    All of White Class. 

Red Class:   Louissa H. 

Yellow Class:   Jaxson S. 

Orange Class : Paige M. 

Lime Class:    Charlie-Jack O. 

Turquoise Class:  Noah S.  

Gold Class:    Archer N. 

Purple Class:   Mason D. 

 





BRGS OPEN EVENT FOR SEPTEMBER 2024 ADMISSIONS 
  
For admissions into Year 7 in September 2024 we are holding our open evening on Wednesday 20 September 2023. 
The event will run from 6.30pm to 8.30pm and visitors can drop in at any time. The Principal’s Address will take place 
in the Canopy at 6.30pm and 7.30pm. 
  
Our Open Evenings are a chance for prospective pupils and their families to see our Academy in action. With exciting 
displays, in-class demonstrations and activities, they are a great opportunity to meet our pupils and speak to members 
of our staff in detail about the curriculum and just what we have to offer. 
  
Our Open Evenings take place each year. We hope you will be able to visit the Academy with your child. 

  
A copy of our mini prospectus can be found by clicking on the following link -  https://issuu.com/staracademies/docs/
brgs_mini_prospectus_2024-25  

  
BRGS ENTRANCE EXAM 
  
We admit up to 180 students each year, based on their performance in our entrance examination. Our entrance ex-
amination for Year 7 admission in September 2024 will take place on 30 September 2023.  
  
Parents who wish their child to take the 2024 entrance examination must register before 12.00 noon on Friday 22 
September 2023 by completing the registration form. 

  
For more information about Year 7 admissions, visit the Admissions page. 

https://issuu.com/staracademies/docs/brgs_mini_prospectus_2024-25
https://issuu.com/staracademies/docs/brgs_mini_prospectus_2024-25
https://brgs.applicaa.com/11plus
https://www.brgs.org.uk/information/admission-to-academy/



